
 

The Municipality of Dimitrovgrad is against the
construction of a waste recycling base in the land of the
village of Bryast
Friday, 9 October 2020

The mayor of Dimitrovgrad Municipality Mr. Ivo Dimov met with the people in the village of Bryast last night.
The topic was the investment intention of the company "Organic Land" Ltd for separation of a site for treatment
and recycling of plastic waste. The mayor confirmed his support and the categorical position of the Municipality
of Dimitrovgrad against the construction of the base. On February 17, 2020, Dimitrovgrad Municipality reacted
against the decision of the Director of RIEW-Haskovo. The municipality expressed its opinion not to support the
implementation of that investment intention. They consider the concerns and doubts of the people of the
villages Bryast, Zdravets and Dlagnevo that the intention is a potential threat to the environment and human
health in the area. The protest letter from the residents of the three villages is attached to the Notification
letter, prepared by the municipality. The meeting last evening was also attended by Deputy Mayor Svetoslav
Stoykov, the head ecologist Plamen Mitkov and the municipal councilor Bozhidar Petkov.
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